
 

Sunday 6th December 2020 

Trinity Baptist Church Staff 
Pastor: Revd Andy Banks 

020 8301 2890  andy@trinitybexleyheath.org.uk 
Pastoral Care Assistant:  Janet Grist 

020 8308 1446 janet@trinitybexleyheath.org.uk 
Community Worker: Alexa Moody - on furlough 

Administrator: Kerry O’Sullivan 
07801 627031 kerry@trinitybexleyheath.org.uk 

Registered Charity Number: 1130034 

Trinity Diary 
Monday 7th Dec.  1 - 3.30 pm  Foodbank 
Wednesday 9th Dec. 8 pm  Men’s Zoom Meeting 
Friday 11th December 10.30 - 12.30 pm Foodbank  
Sunday 13th December  10.30 am Morning Service 
Wednesday 16th Dec. 8 pm  Zoom Prayers 

Welcome to Trinity! 

From 10am Zoom meeting led by David Linley; details in Kerry’s email to you. 

10.30 am Communion Service.  Speaker Ron Jones.  Reading: Luke 1: 67 - 79  

‘What Are We Waiting For?’ 

                Click here to watch the service streamed live: https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC8vTabe_7Y0_2Ka7BtCdRUQ  

December Services 

If you wish to attend any of our face to face services this month, you 
need to sign up here: https://www.trinitybexleyheath.org.uk/christmas/ 

If you are not able to sign up online, ring Kerry noting the places are on 
a first come first served basis; some are close to being full! 

Christmas Cards 

Sadly, due to COVID restrictions we cannot facilitate the 
exchange of Christmas cards this year.  Instead, why not 
complete this form, sending a message to all at Trinity that will be 
displayed on the website?  

https://www.trinitybexleyheath.org.uk/christmas/christmas-
cards.php  

Perhaps with the money you save, you could consider making a 
donation to the Fellowship Fund to help those struggling this 
Christmas and New Year. 

Toy Appeal 

As some of you know may know, I (Catherine Gould) work 
at Boxgrove Primary school in Abbey Wood, who have a high 
proportion of disadvantaged families. This year has hit our 
families harder than most and many face unemployment, 
temporary accommodation and financial crisis. As a school, we 
are organising our own Christmas present appeal and have been 
grateful that the church Deacons have allowed us to open this up 
to members and friends of the church. We have identified 
approximately 30 children, who would benefit from a 
donated Christmas present this year.  If you would like to take 
part and support these children, please follow the steps 
below. Visit the link below to see pre-selected Christmas 
gifts. https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/24QR8IFC81AOH?r
ef_=wl_share Select your donation and pay for your gift. Select 
the delivery address as “Catherine Gould, Boxgrove Primary 
School, Boxgrove Road, Abbey Wood, London, SE2 9JP.’ If you 
wish to donate in a different way, please contact Catherine 
directly (Number in the directory) and alternative arrangements 
can be made. Thank you in advance for your support. Catherine 
Gould. 


